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Colossians 3:17

And whatever you do, whether

in word or deed, do it all in the

name of the Lord Jesus, giving

thanks to God the Father

through him.
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Bridge of
Hope nursery
and primary
school

Currently our Primary 7 candidates and teachers are
working hard and putting in extra hours of study to
prepare for the exams scheduled for the end of March.
Our P6 children are also facing the challenge of trying to
catch up with so many hours of lost study during the
Lockdown. They are required to reach a certain standard
in order to progress to P7 in due course. These children
are pleased to be back at school and benefit further from
a daily free school lunch.We are looking forward to
hearing more about the phased return to school for the
other children.

Vocational
Training

Students have now
been allowed to
commence or return
to their training
placements.
Currently we are
supporting twelve
young people to learn
practical skills such as
carpentry, tailoring,
hairdressing and craft
making, whilst a
further two students
are training as primary
or nursery teachers.

Bridge of Hope Children’s Village

Our access
road from the
main highway
to the
BOHCMCV
has become so
worn with the
rains that it has
become a

danger to our staff and anyone visiting there in a vehicle.
Our manager Ben in Uganda is in the process of
arranging for repairs to the road and we hope this work
can commence very soon. We have also made
improvements to the solar lighting in the two homes to
ensure that safe lighting is available whenever needed.
Paraffin lamps and candles are a common but risky
source of lighting in Uganda and our maintenance of the
solar lighting prevents the use of such items. Two of the
children have spent several days in hospital since our last
newsletter to monitor unexplained high temperatures
but we thank God that they recovered and are now
safely home.

News
Building
Projects 2021 –
So far this year
BOHCM has
provided two
more families
with a latrine and
together with the
local community
assisted an
elderly woman to construct a kitchen.

Vaccination – Uganda has to date received 964,000
doses of Covid19 vaccine; the latest donation was
given by the Indian Government and consisted
of 100,000 doses. Health care workers and teachers
are expected to be the first to receive the vaccination
followed by the elderly population.

Alternative Gift Cards

Thank you to everyone who bought Alternative Gift
Cards for Christmas. This enabled us to provide over
£2,000 of extra support to families in need. For a full
range of available cards including Easter cards or for
more information please email info@bohcm.org or
ring Monica Wood on 020 8363 4555.

We thank God once again for your support,
we couldn’t do this without you.


